
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

K-6 Assembly  
The following awards will be presented at our K-6 
Assembly to be held on Wednesday, 6 November at 
2.15pm 

 
Principal’s Award: Jessica B (Eagles), Adam S 
(Rosellas), Logan P (Currawongs), Kaiden W (Turtle 
Doves), Leana P (Eagles) Jayden O (Fairy Wrens), 
Pranisha C (Eagles), Lily G (Wagtails), Maya A 
(Corellas), Annabel C (Corellas) 

 
Gold Principal’s Award: Diama S (Fairy Wrens), 
Leana P (Eagles), Lilli F (Albatross), Arielle P 
(Seagulls) 
  
 

 
 
 
 
Notes & Payments 
Please be aware of the following payments/notes that 
are overdue, or that are coming up. 
- PSSA 
- Stage 3 Camp (DUE MONDAY)  
- Funny Money & Sausage Sizzle  
- K-2 Gymnastics
 
 

 
 
Congratulations to all three of our dance troupes in their performances on Monday night at the 
Bankstown Dance Festival. We have received lots of positive feedback on how well they performed. 
Their costumes looked amazing; all students had beautiful smiles and a lot of fun.  
 
Big special mention to Mrs Kerr for helping prepare the students during lunch times. 
Thanks Miss Deverill, Mrs Veltmeyer and Mr Wotherspoon 
 
 

What’s coming up 
Week 4 
 
Monday 4 November 
• Song Room 

community project 
3.15pm 

 
Tuesday 5 November 
• Sports & Extra 

Curricula Photos 
• Corellas, Eagles & 

Year 1 Turtle Doves 
Fairfield City Museum 
Excursion 
 

Wednesday 6 November 
• K-6 Assembly  

performance – 
Kindergarten 

  
Thursday 7 November 
• Kindy 2020 transition 

day 3 (9.15-10.45am) 
 
Week 5 
 
Thursday 14 November 
• A Day for Shay 
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Four students from Panania North participated in the Australian National Championships for Oztag.  
Great work Noah M (Honeyeaters) & Tyler M (Wagtails), who competed in the under 10’s and to 
Callum C (Currawongs) & Logan T (Green Herons), who competed in the under 9’s. 
 
This is an amazing achievement for these for boys to compete in a National competition, all four boys 
represent the Wolverines, which is four districts combined, were only 16 boys are selected to play. 
 
The tournament is held over 3 days in Coffs Harbour with the boys playing 16 games of Oztag 
between them during that time. 
Both the under 9's and under 10's both played quarter and semi-finals which is extremely hard. 
 
Unfortunately, both teams lost in their finals match, with still finishing top 4 in the Nation. 
All the boys had an amazing time and their families were   great friendships were formed over the 
course f the tournament. 
 

 
 

 
 

Summer seems to already be upon us this year! So as the  
 weather becomes warmer, remember to check you have  
     packed your hat, your water bottle and sun block. 
 
    Remember it’s important to stay in the shade on the 
    extra hot days even if you are wearing a hat.  
    Drink lots of water to keep your energy levels up  
    and your brain fuelled for the school day!  
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Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Please note that Spell-a-thon and 10c for Technology will close on Monday 4th November 2019. 
Please ensure all money for Spell-a-thon is returned on Monday 4th November in order to win one of the 
3 prizes. 
Keep collecting those coins over the weekend and bring them in on Monday to add to your class total. 
Winners of both the spell-a-thon and 10c for Technology will be announced at assembly on Wednesday 
6th November 2019. 
 
Thank you for your support.  
Panania North P&C Association 
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This week we welcomed John Kirkland (Sydney South Regional Coordinator) to speak to our 
lovely Dads about the Fathering Project. It is a fabulous initiative which aims to inspire and 
equip fathers and father-figures to positively engage with the children in their lives – for the 
benefit of kids. We appreciate the support of the P and C who see the value of this project. 

Thank you to the following Dads who showed interest in forming a Dads group, which will steer 
exciting adventures in 2020! 

Aaron (Larissa’s Dad), Anthony (Elyse’s Dad), Hubert (Lucas’ Dad), Paul (Sophie’s Dad), 
Om (Amish’s Dad), Ali (Daniel’s Dad) 

If you would like to join the Dad’s group please email me- Samantha.whyte@det.nsw.edu.au 
Ben Hampton, Samantha Bruno and Louise Anthony (Committee members) 

 

mailto:Samantha.whyte@det.nsw.edu.au
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